
From: VTA Board Secretary 
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 11:17 AM 
To: VTA Board of Directors; VTA Advisory Committee Members 
Subject: From VTA: "Stuff the Bus" event on December 9 
 
VTA Board of Directors and Advisory Committee Members: 

  

We will have the “Stuff the Bus” event at Christmas in the Park in Downtown San Jose on 
Saturday, December 9, from 9am-5pm. Please view our blog or see text below for more 
information. Kindly share with your network/constituents. 

  

 

  

If you have any questions, please reply to this email. 

  

Thank you. 

  

https://www.vta.org/blog/jingle-all-way-stuff-bus


Office of the Board Secretary 

Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 

3331 North First Street, Building B 

San Jose, CA 95134-1927 

Phone 408-321-5680 

 

 

  

Jingle All the Way to Stuff the Bus! 

11/29/2023 

  

Let’s kick off the season of giving with a bang by bringing joy to the lives of 
young ones with a toy donation! We invite you to join us for VTA’s Annual 
Stuff the Bus Toy Drive, in partnership with the U.S. Marine Corps’ Toys 
for Tots, on Saturday, December 9, from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Be a part of the effort to fill VTA buses with brand-new, unwrapped toys 
and help us send a powerful message of hope to those who are 
less fortunate. 

Come to Downtown San Jose’s “Christmas in the Park” and be on the 
lookout for our specially wrapped holiday bus, where the U.S. Marines will 
be thrilled to collect your donated toys. We also gladly welcome and 
appreciate monetary donations. Our goal is simple yet heartfelt: To collect 
as many toy donations as possible for Toys for Tots. 

We kindly ask for your support in donating new, unwrapped toys, books, 
and stocking stuffers suitable for newborns to 14-year-old children. While 

https://www.toysfortots.org/
https://www.toysfortots.org/
https://www.christmasinthepark.com/


plush toys are undeniably cute and cuddly, we, unfortunately, cannot 
accept them due to sanitary reasons. 

Will you help us in spreading holiday cheer and fulfill our mission to Stuff 
the Bus? Your contribution will make a world of difference and bring 
warmth to the hearts of those in need this holiday season. 

Avoid the downtown parking hassles and take VTA’s Green and Blue Light 
Rail lines or VTA Bus Routes 22, 23, 64A, 64B, 66, 68, Rapid 500, Rapid 
522, or Rapid 523 to the park. 

  

 



From: VTA Board Secretary 
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 9:08 PM 
To: VTA Board of Directors 
Subject: VTA Information: December 7, 2023 Board of Directors Meeting Agenda Packet 
 
Board of Directors:   
   
You may now access the December 7, 2023 Board of Directors Meeting Agenda Packet on 
our agenda portal. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 

https://santaclaravta.iqm2.com/Citizens/Detail_Meeting.aspx?ID=3934
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